
UTS NEWS 

Issue No. 7               February 20, 

2001 

 

FOUNDER TO LAUNCH 50 

STATE SPEAKING TOUR 2001 

 
Reverend Moon will begin his tour of the 
United States in the Garden of Prayer 
Cathedral in the Bronx, NY. On Sunday, 
February 25th! 

 
Rev. Moon will visit a different state/city 
every day for 50 days.  His schedule for 
the first 10 days will include the 
following states:  New York, New 
Jersey, Connecticut, Illinois, 
Massachusetts, Pennsylvania, Florida, 
Georgia, Ohio, and Texas.   
 
Please pray for the success of this tour 
and for strength and good health for 
Reverend Moon. 
 
 
DRIVER SAFETY COURSE: 

 
The date has been 

changed to:  
SATURDAY, 
MARCH 10 from 

9:00 AM to 3:00 
PM  A sign-up sheet has been posted in 
the Dining Room. 
 

VISIT OF DR. JEFFREY A. 

MACKEY 

 
Dr. Jeffrey Mackey, the Dean of the 
Nyack College Manhattan Extension, 
visited the campus on Monday, February 
12th for a meeting with Drs. Mickler and 
Winings and President Hendricks.  He 
shared a number of good ideas about how 
Nyack has greatly expanded their 
program. 
 
 
GOODBYE AND GOOD LUCK 

ANTONIO! 

 
A farewell party was held for Mr. 
Antonio Alves whose last day of work 
was Friday, 2/16/01.  We thank him for 
his many years of service to the staff and 
students at UTS and wish him all the best 
in his future endeavors.  Mr. Howie 
Callies and Mr. Carl Verderber will 
constitute the UTS maintenance team.           
Thank you Antonio! 
 
 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES TO 

MEET AGAIN 

 
The next meeting of the Trustees will be 
at 10:00 AM on Saturday, February 24th.   
We will keep you advised of any decision 
that might be made concerning the move 
to New York City. 

 
JOURNAL OF UNIFICATION 

STUDIES 
New Issue has arrived 



 

The new issue of the Journal of 
Unification Studies is hot off the press!  
This is the third (3rd) issue of UTS’ very 
own journal, devoted to serious research 
and reflection on Unificationist teachings 
and practice.  Don’t miss the articles by 
Dr. Mickler and 

President 
Hendricks on 

the past and future 
of the church in America, 
written in honor of the 40th anniversary of 
the first missionaries stepping foot on 
American soil.  Available now at the 
UTS Bookstore! 
 
                             Dr. Andrew 
Wilson 
 

STUDENT COUNCIL 

MEETING (2/16/01): 
 

 Students were reminded that they may 
attend church events only when it doesn’t 
conflict with their scheduled classes.  If 
you want to attend an off-campus church 
event, please discuss the possibility of 
re-scheduling the class with your 
professor beforehand. 

 
 Students Keith MacMurdie and Ichinori 

Tsumagari reported on the Junior class 
meeting with Hyun Jin Nim, where he 
encouraged them to have an open mind 
to the flow of the Providence.  He 
suggested training leaders in a way 
which is more family oriented.  The 
Junior students had an opportunity to 
introduce themselves and share their 
backgrounds. 

 
 All students were encouraged to attend 

Rev. Moon’s speech at the Church of 
God in Christ in Bronx, NY on Sunday, 
February 25th.  Sign-up sheets for the 
buses are available in the Dining Room. 

 

 Kazunori Arase on behalf of the Worship 
Committee encouraged students to 
participate in the new prayer condition 
for the success of True Parents’ speaking 
tour.  Public prayer is held at 10 PM at 
the Holy Rock. 

 
 The Oratorical Contest will take place on 

Wednesday, March 7th.  All students are 
encouraged to participate in this event.  
Please write any topic suggestions on the 
sheet provided in the Dining Room. 

 
 

PARKING 
Please be considerate and do not park in 
front of the Kitchen entrance.  Delivery 
drivers have complained that they cannot 
make deliveries due to cars being parked 
there.   
 
 
ECUMENICAL DIALOGUE  
 
The Ecumenism Class is holding an 
Ecumenical Dialogue here on campus on 
Wednesday, March 14th from 9:30 AM 
until 11:00 AM in Lecture Hall II.  The 
theme is:  The Future of Ecumenism in 
the 21st Century.”  Local ministers and 
interested individuals are welcome to 
participate.  Please contact Dr. Kathy 
Winings for more details. 
 

 
 


